
CAMPBELLTOWN 
HOSPITAL REDEVELOPMENT 

 

For more information: 

Visit www.campbelltownredevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au 

Phone (02) 4634 4994 

Email SWSLHD-CampbelltownHospitalRedevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au 

Works are now underway to construct a new campus entry 

driveway off Appin Road, adjacent to the P4 car park. 

The relocated entry point will provide easier access to the new hospital building 

currently under construction, and will replace the existing Appin Road entry in 

early 2022.   

To ensure works are completed in time to support the opening of the new 

clinical services building, works will occur 24 hours a day, 7 days a week, and 

are scheduled to continue until late February 2021. 

You may notice some noise, dust, vibration and an increase in construction 

vehicles at varying times within and around the work area.  

A traffic control plan will keep everyone safe, with road work signs and traffic 

controllers in place to make navigating around the works as easy as possible. 

As always, emergency vehicles will have right of way.  

We understand works can be disruptive, and all effort will be made to minimise 

the impact to hospital users and surrounding residents. 

Please contact the Campbelltown Hospital Redevelopment Team on  

(02) 4634 4994 with concerns or questions about these works.  
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SUMMARY OF IMPACTS 

 Increased construction 

vehicles around work 

zone 

 Changing traffic 

conditions during works 

 Some noise, dust and 

vibration  

 Intermittent lane 

closures and stop/go 

traffic control 

 New entrance driveway 

in operation early 2022 

*Please note that timing of works  

may be subject to change.  
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